Dear Holy Rosary School Families,

UPDATE

*URGENT Health and Safety Checklist – this form must completed and returned to school by Monday 9/20. As required by the DOH and as outlined in the Arch Reopening Plan, if a student does not have a signed form he/she will not be permitted to attend class. Any student without a form will not be able to attend school beginning 9/21/21 until a completed form is on file in the school.

*Forms to Return

<u>PLEASE</u> be sure that you complete all of the beginning of year forms on our website. All may be submitted digitally except: the <u>Lunch Form and the Health and Safety Checklist form</u>

*We ask that EVERY family complete the lunch form even if you are not taking part in our food program. These forms DIRECTLY AFFECT OUR STATE AND FEDERAL FUNDING. The more forms received the more funding we receive. Our families are ENTITLED to this funding as tax payers and especially as you also pay tuition. PLEASE complete and return this form so we receive all the funding our school deserves.

*Back to School Zoom

THANK YOU to all of our families that joined our Zooms on Thursday! If you were not able to join the zoom, please be sure to reach out to your child's teacher. We are planning the opportunity to have a "Departmental Zoon" in late September for grades 4-8. Details to follow.

COMING SOON:

*Our annual fall fundraiser will begin on 9/27. This will be the first of 3 fundraisers; we are hosting 3 fundraisers again this year so families have 3 opportunities to make it easier to reach the \$400 per family fee. The fall fundraiser will be both virtual and offer candy bar boxes. Details will be sent out this week.

*Archery is back!! We had such a successful program last spring with our "Outdoor Archery Club" that we are sponsoring the program again this fall! If you are interested, please call the school ASAP to sign up!

*Basketball is back! We are developing a fall program for our students-call the office ASAP to sign up!

*We are blessed that now our students may return to Holy Rosary Church for weekly liturgies. As outlined in the ARCJ reopening plan students are able to attend class liturgies while following all safety protocols. We will send grades over in their cohorts, students will sit socially distant and separate from the main part of the church, the area will be sanitizers before students arrive and students will return back to school immediately following the conclusion of Mass.

Sept 19, 2021

Holy Rosary School

Family Update

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER DATES

- *9/27 MAP testing in grades K-8 begins
- *9/27 Fall Fundraiser begins
- *10/1 Early Dismissal Bronx Regional Conference Day
- *10/11 School Closed Columbus Day
- *10/12 SCHOOL OPEN CALENDAR CHANGE
- *10/22 School Closed Regional Conference Day

REMINDERS

- *Early drop off at 7:10am every morning
- *Be sure to sign up for Class Dojo to communicate with your child's teacher
- *Everyone should have received their Educate sign in credentials so that you may login to the school grading system. If you have not received this email, please contact Mrs. Danza in the school office.
- *Our After School Program is available every day until 6pm! Please complete the online application to register and then call Mrs. Tomasso in the school office.
- *Our school day begins at 7:45am all students should enter the building by 7:45am so that they are not marked late. Please be sure that your child arrives on time at 7:45am each day

As always, thank you for your support and please reach out at any time with questions or concerns.

Stay well and God Bless,

Mrs Fusco